

Mr. Allen J. Colombo President Miles Event Rental 29605 Parkway Roseville, MI 48066

Dear Allen:

Thank you for all of your help during the month of June. I really enjoy our working relationship and I appreciate all of the extra effort you, Chris and Joel provide to me during our events. Please accept the enclosed gift as a token of my gratitude.

I'll be in touch soon to begin planning Detroit. Kathy, Lauren and I are looking forward to having dinner at Mario's!

Please call me if you need anything.

5

Sincerely,

Pamela M. Koberg Client Services Manager

/pmk